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For Immediate Release 

 

 

Charlottesville, VA – January 22, 2025 

 

The Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority will hold a Construction Project Information Meeting 

at 6 pm on January 29th, 2025, at the RWSA Administration Building located at 695 Moores 

Creek Lane, Charlottesville, VA 22902.      

 

This Project Meeting will review a major piping construction project which will provide a long-

term increase in our community’s drinking water supply. This project will include about 4 miles 

of 36-inch underground piping to be installed near Reservoir Road from the Ragged Mountain 

Reservoir to the Observatory Water Treatment Plant located off McCormick Road.   Work will 

also include construction of a large water pumping station near Regents School on Reservoir 

Road. The project will be completed over the next 4 years and will be managed by staff from 

the Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority.  

 

You are invited to attend this Project Information meeting in person or through Zoom at the 

following link: https://zoom.us/j/98532566954 . For updates, visit rivanna.org and click on 

Construction Projects under What we do. Community engagement is vital to the success of this 

project, and we welcome your input and support.  

 

 

 

CONTACT:  Austin Marrs, P.E. 

 Project Engineer 

 Rivanna Water & Sewer Authority 

 434.977-2970, ext. 164 

 amarrs@rivanna.org 
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